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Announcement: 
Delay in Delivery of May 2024 Statements and Transaction Advices 
 
 
28 May 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our services, we are upgrading our statement delivery system, 
which will result in a temporary delay in delivering all statements and transaction advices via mail, email, or 
download from RHB Online Banking.  

 
Month-end Statements for May 31, 2024: 

• Current Account 
• Multi-Currency Account 
• Unit Trusts 
• Direct Bonds 
• Fixed Deposit 

These statements will be delivered or available on RHB Online Banking by June 16, 2024. 

 
Daily Transaction Advices from May 27, 2024 to June 15, 2024: 

• Unit Trusts 
• Direct Bonds 

There will be a delay of 1 to 2 working days in receiving these transaction advices. 
 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Thank you. 

 

 


